
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7th July                     

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 

To celebrate the end of their time at Sharmans Cross, year 6 will be hosting an afternoon tea 

party on Thursday 17th July, which will also be an opportunity to see the Leaver’s assembly. The 

Awards Assembly will be held for the rest of the school on Friday 18th July at 9.10am.  Parents 

will be notified in advance only if their child is receiving an award so that they can attend the 

presentation. 

 

On Thursday 17th July refreshments will be served in the hall from 1.30pm onwards with the 

assembly starting at 1.45. We hope to finish at approximately 2.30pm and you may take your 

children once the assembly has finished. 

 

Please indicate on the slip below how many adults will be attending and return it to your child’s 

class teacher by Friday 11th July. 
 

Kindest Regards, 
 

The Year 6 Team 
 

�------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 6 Leaver’s assembly and afternoon tea 

 

Name of child:                   Class:   

 

   adults will be attending 

 

 

Signed:         (Parent/Guardian) 


